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Christopher Clark

From: Matt McCormick <mccormick@fhhlaw.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 24, 2021 9:14 AM
To: Christopher Clark
Cc: Jeff Timmons; Richard Samson; Chuck Hingle
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: Bozeman Assignment Application

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report 
Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 

 
Chris,  
 
                To follow-up on our telephone conversation yesterday, yes, the Commission may now dismiss the application 
for assignment of Stations KBOZ, KBOZ-FM, KOBB, KOBB-FM and KOZB (FM) (Lead File Number: BAL 20201109AAV).  The 
parties’ Asset Purchase Agreement has been terminated.  Please let me know if I should also file a notice of non-
consummation through CDBS.   
 
                Please be advised that the Assignor is seeking a new buyer and hopes to be able to file another assignment 
application soon. 
 
                Cordially,  
                Matt McCormick  
                Counsel for the Richard Samson, Receiver     
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Co-Managing Member 
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Main: 703-812-0400 
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